
 

 

 

 

 

August 28, 2020 

 

Dear St. John's Family,  

 

Out of love for our church family and an abundance of caution, this letter is to inform you that four people in 

our St. John’s family have tested positive for COVID-19 over the past few days.  Unfortunately, it is not                       

possible to know with certainty exactly when and where they became infected.  Please know that none of 

the people displayed any symptoms while attending worship, they all wore face coverings to enter and exit 

the building, and they all maintained appropriate social distancing from families of different households.   

 

Please be assured that we continue to follow all of the recommended procedures for cleaning and                                 

disinfecting in order to provide for the health and safety of our church family.   

 

Please continue to be aware of and follow the current COVID-19 guidelines published by the state                                

Department of Health and the federal Centers for Disease Control. 

 

As always, if you are feeling ill or have any concerns, please do not attend in-person worship and contact 

your primary care physician.  

 

If you test positive for COVID-19, please know that we love you, we are not upset with you, and we are                       

praying for you!  Also, please inform Pastor Jeff of your positive test result.  Your name will be held in                     

confidence and will not be shared with anyone.   

 

In Christ’s Love,  

Pastor Jeff 

 

717-371-0840 

jeff@ilovestjohns.org   


